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From the Principal’s desk 
 

Welcome back to term 3! I hope you all received your child’s end of semester 

report on the last day of term 2,and were happy with your child’s progress. In 

week 4 we will be holding parent/teacher interviews. Please keep an eye out 

for this note to come home from your child’s teacher so you can book in a 

time that suits you to discuss your child’s learning and progress. 

I would like to congratulate 2 of our students, Xavier and Oscar for their 

wonderful performance at the state cross country carnival last Friday at 

Eastern Creek. Both of these boys represented our school and their families 

with pride. Both of the boys ran a good race and congratulations to Oscar for 

coming FIRST in his race! Oscar will now compete in the National Cross 

Country carnival held in Surfers Paradise later in August. What an 

achievement! 

We have another busy term ahead and we start with Education Week which 

is next week. On Monday we have our choir and dance groups performing at 

Erina Fair with our Erina Learning Community schools and we would love for 

you to join us and cheer on our talented singers and dancers. The children 

involved in this have notes and we ask that you return these permission 

notes and money by Thursday this week to ensure a seat on the bus. There 

are also lots of activities planned for the rest of the week which has been 

outlined in a separate note sent home. We hope to see you at some point 

during the week. 

ScopeIT will commence their coding lessons this Wednesday and it is not too 

late to join in. If you would like your child to attend the 9 lessons this term 

please contact the front office for payment details. Each Wednesday the 

children who have paid to attend these lessons will join in on a fun interactive 

40 minute lesson in the library. During Education Week you will have an 

opportunity to look in on these lessons which I am sure you will find fun and 

interesting. 

 
 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   
Chertsey Primary School 
Willow Road, Springfield 2250 
Phone: 43253963 
     43231443 
Fax:       43236891 
 
Access our Newsletter at any 
time, on our website: 
www.chertsey-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Or via the School Stream App. 
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Our K-2 students are off to the Zoo in week 4, if you would like your child to attend please make payments 

through the front office and return all relevant permission and medical notes. This will be a fun day and coincide 

with their unit of work on animals. The children are very excited as are the teachers! 

In week 5 we will be celebrating book week here at school. We will be having our annual book fair once again 

where children can purchase items throughout the week in the library. We will also be having a book parade 

and all children are invited to dress up as a book character of their choice (not compulsory) and join in on a 

parade on the Wednesday. There will be many exciting things happening throughout the week so keep an eye 

out for a note coming home this week with all of the details! 

Mrs Campbell has been working hard with our debating team and they are ready to go up against Point Clare 

next week for round 3. Thank you to Mrs Campbell for all your hard work in organising the team and to all of the 

students involved for your extra hard work as you prepare for these debates. 

Miss Scott has sent home a note in regard to a meeting next Tuesday August 7 to get things moving with the 

Year 6 farewell and mini fair. If you cannot make this meeting just let Miss Scott know what you would like to 

help out with or any ideas you may have as soon as possible. Thank you in advance as these fun events will be 

here before we know it. 

On Sunday August 12 we will be presented with trikes/bikes for our support unit students from VICARIOUS 

VELODRAMA committee. If you would like to join us to thank all of the sponsors and organisers for their 

generosity please come along to the Terrigal Bowling club on Sunday August 12 from 4-6pm. We are very 

excited about getting this equipment which will be greatly appreciated by our support unit students and staff.  

Enrolments for Kindergarten 2019 are now being taken. If you know anyone who is of school age in our local 

area please remind them to collect an enrolment form from the front office. Our Headstart program begins later 

this term, September 13. 

Toni Skinner 

Principal 
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Assembly times 

K-6: Friday – Even Weeks 
From 1:45pm – 2:45pm 

 
K-2: Thursday – Odd Weeks 

From 9:15am – 9:45am 

3-6: Friday—Odd Weeks 
From 1:45pm—2:45pm 
 
School Canteen 
Our School Canteen is now 
open on: 
Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

 
P&C 

Meetings are held every 
second Tuesday of each 
month at 6:30pm. 
All Parents are welcome. 

 
Hire 

School Community Hall and 
Chertsey Community 
Cottage for hire to the pub-
lic. Please see Office for fur-
ther details. 

Dates to remember: 
  

Wednesday 8 August Open Day 

Friday 10 August Debating @ Point Clare PS 9am-12pm 

NAIDOC Incursion 9-11am 

Thursday 16 August Beach Smart Talks K-6 

Friday 17 August Zoo Excursion 

Monday 20 - Friday 24 August Book Fair 

Wednesday 22 August Debating @ Chertsey PS 

Adam Crouch K-2 9.30am 3-6 10am 

Book Parade 

ADMINISTERING MEDICATION AT 

SCHOOL 

Dear Parents/Guardian 

When medication is needed to be administered at 

school it is a departmental requirement that a form 

be filled out before we are able to administer the 

medication.  Please see the office staff for a form 

when needed. 

CHANGES TO ADDRESS  OR CONTACT DETAILS 

Please notify the school as soon as possible if 

there has been any  changes to  

contact details, address and  phone numbers 

etc. 
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Chertsey Primary School is not responsible 

for, and expressly disclaims all liability for, 

damages of any kind arising out of use, 

reference to, or reliance on any 

information contained within 

 

 

The UNIFORM SHOP is located in the cottage opposite           

the car park 

 

          Open on THURSDAY MORNINGS from 8:30am until 

9:00am 


